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Hallie believes in creating a
safe & non-judgmental space
where clients can openly
express their thoughts &
feelings, & she can serve them
with a compassion.

Everett is an Ivy Tech Early
Childhood Education Program
graduate and BSU grad, & is
happy to serve on the Aware
team of his alma mater. 

Cindy also serves as the
Assistant Director of Wrap
Around Support, and the staff 
 advisor for many of our
organizations & clubs. 

Amy serves as the Muncie -
Henry County & Anderson Ivy
Tech judicial officer. She has a
passion for “paying it forward”
from her own educational
journey.

Joycelyn is a fellow Ivy Tech 
 graduate and serves as the
current director of Human
Resources for the Ivy Tech
Anderson Staff and Faculty. 

Heather serves the Anderson
campus in a variety of ways,
she oversees the facilities and
maintenance teams for our
campus and the security team.


